
MARCH SPORTS REPORT 

UKS2 Football Tournament 

On Wednesday 16th March, a group of 

Year 5 and 6 footballers participated in 

a tournament at The Weald against 

other schools in the local area. Josh, 

Sophie and Zoe in Year 6 said, “We 

thought it was a fantastic experience 

and lots of fun. We worked well as a 

team and every individual player played 

well and got lots of playing time.”  

Fantastically, the Year 6 Team actually won the event. Well done to everyone 

that participated. They all had lots of fun (despite the rain). 

 

UKS2 THIS GIRL CAN sports event 

Earlier this week, 34 incredible Year 5 and 6 girls attended an all-girl sports 

tournament at The Weald to compete in 3 different sports: football, hockey and 

netball. All teams played incredibly well and showed great team work and 

sportsmanship. Ms Dewell and Ms Ince, who attended the event, were 

especially impressed with the Y6 football team who worked incredibly hard and 

showed determination, perseverance and outstanding communication. Please 

find the results below: 

Y5 Football Team: 5th 

Y6 Football Team: 3rd 

Y5 Netball Team: 6th 

Y6 Netball Team: 2nd 

Y5 Hockey Team: 3rd 

Y6 Hockey Team: 4th  

 


